The Indian Institute of Management, Ahmedabad has declared to modify fee arrangement for different two-year postgraduate programme (PGP) in management by raising Rs 1 lakh. 

The new fee structure will be applicable for 2010 academic year. 

But, IIM-A also said that the new fee arrangement would not be applicable for the 2009-11 lots. 

The institution said that they would pay fees according t their existing structures. 

The verdict about fees increase was taken in a conference of the IIM-A governing committee on Saturday. 

In a major announcement, Samir Barua, IIM-A Director, stated that there would be no modification in the fees for the existing first-year pupils entering the second year. 

He said that the in-coming group will have to pay Rs 6 lakh for 2009-10 and Rs 6.5 lakh for 2010-11. 

Earlier, they had to shell out Rs 5.5 lakh and Rs 6 lakh, respectively. 

He added that fees modification would assist to lessen the extra load, suffered by the high-status management institute because of implementation proposals of the Sixth Pay Commission and enhancement in costs. 

He said that IIM-A is worried about worthy but economically weak pupils and will do its best to offer them quality education by offering exemptions in fees for students, having family income below Rs 6 lakh annually.
